
Time: 7:30 P.M. 

CENTERVILLE CITY COUNCIL 
WORK SESSION MEETING 

JANUARY 30, 1978 

Place: Centerville Municipal Building 

Present: Mayor Victor Green 
Councilmembers J. V. Stone 

Nora Lake 
Jeffrey Siler 
Leonard Stubbs 
James Singer 

Clerk of Council Marilyn Mclaughlin 
City Manager Darryl Kenning 
Assistant City Manager John Levermann 

Mr. Levermann reviewed a proposed Ordinance which would provide for 
compensation to City employees for the two snow days of January 26 and 
January 27, 1978. Due to the fact that employees were contacted and advised 
not to report to work, Mr. Kenning recommended that employees be paid for 
the two days off and that those who did work be paid land 1/2 times in 
addition to their regular salary. Several changes were made to the text 
of the Ordinance. Council concurred with this proposal but requested 
that provisions be made in the Personnel Ordinance to provide for this 
type of situation in the future. 

Mr. Kenning reviewed a legal opinion rendered by Municipal Attorney 
Robert Farquhar concerning the appointment of Francis Cash to the City 
Planning Commission. Council concurred that Mr. Cash be invited to the 
Council Work Session on February 6, 1978 to discuss with him ramifications 
as outlined by Mr. Farquhar. 

Marilyn J. Mclaughlin 
Clerk of Council 


